

School News

No. 3

18th September 2025

01304 611360 www.eastry.kent.sch.uk headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday, 19th September - Year 6 Celebration Worship 9.00am in the School Hall

Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to join us for their celebration worship at 9.00am in the school hall.

Friday, 19th September - Year 6 Parents Meeting 'Applying for Secondary School' at 3.15pm

Year 6 parents are invited to a short information meeting at 3.15pm regarding applying for secondary school. This will take place in the Year 6 classroom.



<u>Thursday, 25th September -</u> <u>Harvest Festival 9.30am at St</u> Mary's Church, Eastry

Parents, carers, family and friends are invited to join us for our Harvest Festival taking place at St. Mary's Church, Eastry at 9.30am. As in previous years we will be collected for the Deal Area Foodbank. Contributions can be brought to the school any time during next week. The Foodbank are unable to accept fresh food but would particularly welcome items mentioned on the attached.

Thank you in advance for your generous donations for the amazing work this charity does to support people in the local community.



Eastry Church of England Primary School

Warmly invites you to our OPEN EVENT with SCHOOL TOURS









17th, 18th, 20th & 21st November

If you would like to book please telephone 01304 611360 or email office@eastry.kent.sch.uk

We look forward to welcoming you to our school

Headteacher: Sarah Moss

Eastry Church of England Primary School, Cooks Lea, Eastry, Kent, CT13 OLR

Tel: 01304 611360 Email: office@eastry.kent.sch.uk Website: www.eastry.kent.sch.uk

PTFA News

Dates for your Diary



Friday, 14th November - PTFA Bonfire and Fireworks Night

Our very popular and often sold out Bonfire and Firework's night takes place this year on Friday, 14th November. Further details regarding tickets and how you can help will be posted soon.

We are currently running a design a poster competition to advertise this event. Children brought home a copy of the entry form yesterday, or they can use an A4 sheet if paper to submit their entry. Please don't forget to remind your children to add their name to the reverse. The winner will receive a £10 amazon voucher and their design will be used to help advertise this event.

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS

Arrangements when Dropping to School

For safeguarding reasons please can I remind all parents and carers that they should be dropping their children off at the external door to their classroom. If you need to speak to a teacher, please wait by the door and they will assist you as soon as possible. This also builds upon their independence developed in Early Years Foundation Stage and organising their belongings.

Many thanks for your support and understanding.

<u>Change to Arrangements for Open Afternoon - 17th October</u>

On 17th October our inspire day will be 'multi-faith creation day' whereby the children will be learning about a creation story from a different faith. At the end of the day the children will share their learning with the rest of the school. Whilst we would usually invite parents in at the end of an inspire day, on this occasion, as all the children will be in the hall, we do not have the capacity to invite families in to watch too. Therefore, we will film and photo our event and share it with you on class dojo. We look forward to welcoming you in later in the year.



Safe Scootering

We have had a number incidents reported to the school of children scootering dangerously around other pedestrians. Please can I ask that you keep a close eye on your child/children if they are scootering to and from school to ensure the safety off all using the public footpaths. Please also speak to them about safe scootering.

Flu Vaccination In School 28th October

Further to our email sent earlier in the week, we have the school immunisation team visiting on 28th October to administer the flu vaccine to children whose parents have consented to this.

To consent parents need to visit:

http://www.kentimmunisations.co.uk/ and quote the school code 'KT118685'



HEALTH ADVICE/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION

BBC Bitesize Parent Advice

BBC Bitesize has a dedicated parent section where you can find lots of information to support you and your family. These include 'Back to school worries and how you can ease them', '5 ways to settle your child back in to a school routine', 'tips to support reading at home' and advice around wellbeing, food and internet safety. Their dedicated page can be found at:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/parents

Kind regards

SMOSS

Mrs Sarah Moss Headteacher

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS	
MONDAY	
Football Club—Elite (3.15 to 4.15pm)	Yes
TUESDAY	
Football Club—Mrs Ward (3.15 to 4.15pm)	Yes
WEDNESDAY	
Dance Club—Elite (3.15 to 4.15pm)	Yes
THURSDAY(
Harmony Club (3.15 to 4.00pm)	Yes
FRIDAY	



Parent and carers can get a £5 discount by quoting 'OLIVER5' when booking